
 

Student Club Fair and President’s Picnic 
Business Information Systems –  

Information Technology Students of America Club 

BIS - ITSA 
The 2022 Fall Student Club Fair and President’s Picnic was held on Tuesday, September 6th. The 

department business administration had several tables for the related student clubs and 

organizations. Department student clubs that were represented at the fair include the Association 

of Information Technology Professionals, American Marketing Association, Eastern Accounting 

Society, the Finance Student Association, Entrepreneurship Club, Women in Business, Institute 

of Management Accounts, and the Society for Human Resources Management. The goals of 

these clubs are to get students engaged in student-run academic organizations thus helping them 

develop their leadership skills as well as provide them insights into the opportunity that exists in 

their field of study and ultimately to advance their future careers. 

 

 


